
PRAYER REQUESTS/PRAISES:
•	 PRAY for guidance and discernment
•	 PRAY for Karen Harnish continuing 

chemotherapy treatments
•	 PRAY for growth in our youth group
•	 PRAY for mentors to step up!!
•	 PRAY for those being baptized today
•	 PRAISE GOD for ___________________

SUNDAY, JANUARY 14, 2023 
9:00 AM - Child Classes:  Toddlers (ages 2-3), PreK-Grade 5, Jr High, & Sr High  
                Adult Classes:  Friendship Partners, Koinonia, Agape/ATN, 	
                                        The Back Room, and Young Adults
		  Koinonia online option:  CLICK HERE FOR ZOOM LINK

LIVE-STREAM SERVICE:  www.stumptown.online.church

10 AM - ENGLISH WORSHIP SERVICE 
  Welcome       	       Ryan Long
  Worship Leader         Austen Kewin
  Offering		        Congregational Needs

On-line giving at www.stumptown.church/give/ or by texting 717-510-1832  
  Baptism                       JR High, Torrie High, Luke Stoltzfoos
  Message          	        Keith Nyce
			   “What We Have in Christ”  (Ephesians 1:3-23)

12 PM - SWAHILI WORSHIP SERVICE
  Message                        Jean Molovery

   
GUESTS! WE ARE GLAD YOU ARE WITH US TODAY

We would like to get to know you!
Text WELCOME to 833-923-3822 or scan this QR code

	 Families with small children: The Toddler Room is staffed with
“Approved Adults” who have undergone background checks and is 

open for children ages 2-3.  The Infant Nursery is open for parents 
and children under 2. A private nursing area is available.  

A TV live-streams the service.

ZOOK’S PIES AND DUMPLINGS FUNDRAISER - Yvonne Nyce will be taking orders 
for chicken pies, beef pies, and apple dumplings through January 28.  Proceeds 
benefit the Costa Rica mission trip.  Large pies are $14, small pies are $7, and 
apple dumplings are $5 for a single and $9 for a double.  Money is due when 
orders are placed.  Pick-up is Sunday, February 18. 

FAMILY NIGHTS - Everyone is invited to the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays, 6:30-8 pm.
	 January 17 - Kids: Pinewood Derby preparation				  
		          Men: “A Man and His Design” Bible Study
		          Women: If: Table Bible Study - Come to the table and find	
				    God’s love displayed to us

AFFIRMATIONS - Please fill out and return your pastoral affirmations by Sunday, 
January 21.  Drop off in the black box outside the office, or fill out an online 
submission at stumptown.church/affirmation

CARPET CLEANING - If you would like to help run the carpet cleaning machine 
between January 29 and February 4, please contact Ashley Wachter.

FINANCIAL PREPARATION FOR COLLEGE - Come explore college costs, what 
to consider as you plan for success, and creative ways to pay for education.  
Tuesday, January 30 at 7 pm; Lancaster Mennonite School - Alumni Dining Hall.  
Register by contacting Erin Hill, LMS School Counselor, at 717-740-2445 or hillee@
lancastermennonite.org.

CHURCH CLEANING DAY -  Save the date: Saturday, April 27

NOTE: Ashley will return to the office Tuesday, January 16.  Austen will be away 
with the youth group Friday, January 19 to Sunday, January 21.

UPCOMING                                                        
•	January 28 - Costa Rica Team Mtg.
•	January 29-February 3 - Church  	

		  Carpet Cleaning
•	January 31 - Youth Group Service 	

		  Project at MCC
•	February 17 - Pinewood Derby
•	February 23-24 - IF Gathering
•	February 25 - Mission Trip Lunch 	

		  Fundraiser

CONNECT THIS WEEK
Week of JANUARY 14

STUMPTOWN PRAYER SCHEDULE
•	 1/14  Don & Elnora Groff
•	 1/15  Mushtaq Masih 			 

	 & Humaira Mushtaq family
•	 1/16  Bruce & Chris Hess
•	 1/17  Andy & Jean Diener
•	 1/18  Becky Fisher
•	 1/19  Anna Margaret Bare
•	 1/20  Patrick & Elena Glavce

BELIEVE   BELONG   GROW

     ______________________________________

At Stumptown, we desire to 
lead people in a growing relationship 

with Jesus Christ     ______________________________________

SERMON NOTESWe’re excited for you to experience 
the amazing presence of God as 
you worship alongside us!  
May you find the awe-inspiring life 
that comes from Jesus.

Welcome! WEDNESDAY 
FAMILY NIGHT (6:30-8 pm)  
YOUTH GROUP (6:30-8:30 pm)

FRIDAY-SUNDAY 
YOUTH GROUP CABIN RETREAT

NEXT SUNDAY 
10 am Worship: Keith Nyce 
12 pm Worship: Esther Maina

https://stumptown.online.church
http://stumptown.church/affirmation


About SMC      Believe   Belong   Grow

2813 Stumptown Road, Bird-in-Hand PA 17505
(717) 656-7878 
www.stumptown.church

In Our Community 

Place in the offering box in the 
back of the sanctuary.

Ministry Team:
Lead Pastor:  
Keith Nyce� . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .267-664-2781 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . nycekeith@stumptown.church
Associate Pastor:
Austen Kewin . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 215-353-8692 
 . . . . . . . . . . . . kewinausten@stumptown.church
Pastor of International Care:
Samuel Muya . . . . . . . . smuya30@hotmail.com
Minister of Mission/Outreach:
Susan Sauder. . . . . . . susan@emailmyway.com
Minister of Education:
Ashley Wachter. . . . . . awachter07@gmail.com
Minister of Prayer:
Carol Zimmerman . . . . . . . . . . mcajjb@aol.com
Minister of Community Life:
Beth Manyara . . . . . bethmanyara@gmail.com

Church Council: 
Church Council Chair:  
Brenda Bare
Vice-Chair of Council: 
Jeremy Felpel
Lead Pastor:  
Keith Nyce
Director of Finance:  
Sean High 
Gift Enablement Team (GET) Chair: 
Ryan Long
Property & Grounds Chair:  
Ben Wachter
Member-at-Large: 
Hans Leaman
Administrative Assistant 
Ashley Wachter 
    wachterashley@stumptown.church

My Decision Today:

  _ I’m committing my life to Christ.
  _ I’m renewing my commitment to Christ.

CONGRATULATIONS on this decision!
We’d love to celebrate with you.  

Contact us at office@stumptown.church

HOW CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU?

Text PRAYER to 833-923-3822

Connect with Us!

This Week’s Admin Office Days:
Tuesday-Wednesday-Thursday

PARENT AND PRESCHOOL CENTER
The Parent & Preschool Center will begin 
accepting applications from members of 
supporting churches on Monday, January 22.

Our classes fill up quickly so don’t miss this 
opportunity to enroll your child!  Applications 
will be available in the church lobby on Sunday, 
January 14 & 21 and can also be found on our 
website.  Please contact Hannah Hardy at 717-
397-5717 or preschool@mellingerchurch.org for 
more information or to schedule a tour.
Enrollment will open to the general public on 
Monday, February 5.

Name _______________________
Address _____________________
_____________________________
Email ________________________
Phone _______________________

I am interested in . . .
	О Serving
	О Baptism
	О Membership
	О Just Visiting
	О Prayer

SMC Guest
praisehim

Join us for the final Stewardship University!  
 - Friday, March 1, 2024, 6:30-9:30 pm
 - Lancaster Bible College
 - Cost has been reduced to $10
 - Registration is now open: everence.com/StewU

http://everence.com/StewU

